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8 February 2019
’ REF NUMBER: IR-01-19-1959

Hugh Davenport
fyi-request-9291-27a0d0be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Davenport

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 20 January 2019 for information
relating to GPS equipment in Police vehicles.

You requested:

1. | would to know whether any location tracking devices (such as GPS) are
installed in police cars. If such devices exist, | would like to know how long
the data stored on them is retained for.

New Zealand Police does not have any location tracking devices installed in any
of its police vehicles.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to ask
the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have
responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Steve Greally
National Manager Road Policing

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz



